
 

Annual Notification of AHERA Activities 

Tuscarawas Central Catholic JR/SR High School 

Date: September 13, 2018 

To: All school District Employees, Parents, and Students 

From: Columbus Catholic Diocese LEA 

Subject:  Annual Notification of AHERA Activities for (school name) 

 

The following activities took place between Sept 1, 2017 and Aug 31, 2018 
fulfilling our requirements under 40CFR 763 (AHERA) 

● An AHERA re-inspection was performed during the summer of 2018. 

● An AHERA 3-year re-inspection will be scheduled for 2021. 

● A 6 month Surveillance inspection will be performed in December 2018. 

● A 6 month Surveillance inspection is scheduled for June 2019.  

● Asbestos was removed in June of 2018 in the storage room located behind 

the trophy case. 

● Asbestos removal is planned sometime in the next sixth months 

● No major or minor fiber release episodes were recorded during the 2017 – 

2018 school year.  

Should you have any questions regarding the information included in this notification, or 
wish to review the school’s Asbestos Management Plan, please contact the 
principal, Annette Civiello, at 330 343 3302. 

 


